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            CONTACT 
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Little Lambs Preschool: 845.496.7221 
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OFFICE HOURS  
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Tuesday 9:00am-4:00pm 
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Homebound and in need of  

confession or Holy Communion?  

We have priests who are available to bring 

the sacraments to you upon request. 

Please call or text  1-646-535-3084 
 



The epiphany of the lord 
            Saturday, January 7, 2023 

  9;00 People of the Parish 

             4:00   Helen Zambello & Family, 

            Bernardina Obaldo Samin 

       

Sunday, January 8, 2023 

The Sanctuary Candle burns this week 

in memory of Helen Zambello 
7:30 The Cox Family    

9:00 Stefano, Vitagliano & Grasso Families 

10:30 Deacon John Shepard & Family,              

 Mary Murphy 

12:00 Deceased members of the Makofske and 

 DeRosa families 

6:00 St. Mary’s Society 

  

Monday, January 9, 2023 

9:00   Barbara M. Karl, 5
th

 Anniv. 

 

Tuesday, January 10, 2023 
9:00 Fr. John Keaveney 

 

Wednesday, January 11, 2023 
9:00 Thomas Cooney 

  

Thursday, January 12, 2023 

9:00 Margaret & John Bachman, 

 Jason Rutkowski 

  

Friday, January 13, 2023 
9:00 Christopher Dwyer 

  

  

Saturday, January 14, 2023 

9:00 People of the Parish 

4:00 John, Eileen & John B. Sanowski 

 

 Sunday, January 15, 2023                                                                

7:30 Anne & Bill Jennings 

9:00 Mary Curran, 10
th

 Anniv 

10:30 Rosemary A. Medure-Collins, Jennie Santo, 

 Joseph Santo 

12:00  Thomas Cooney 

6:00 For vocation to the priesthood and religious 

life 

 

 

 

             

 

 
 
 
 
 
 LITURGICAL SCHEDULE 

DAILY MASS 
Weekdays at 9:00AM 

SUNDAY MASS 
Saturday Vigil 4:00PM  

Sundays 7:30AM, 9:00AM, 10:30AM, Noon, 6pm 

The 10:30AM Sunday Mass is live streamed weekly and 
can be viewed on our website or parish Facebook page. 

 

 
                                              

        NOCTURNAL ADORATION SOCIETY 

Eucharistic Adoration occurs monthly overnight on the 
1st Saturday of the month at 9pm and continues until 

7am.  For more information, please call Andrea at 
 845-234-0584.  

 

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION 

 
Reconciliation takes place in the Church 

Saturdays from 2:30-3:30pm  

                                                  
 

 

 

 

ROSARY 

Please join us every 

Tuesday at 7pm in the 

Church to recite the 

Rosary. 

  Edmund Fitzgerald 

Joann Heberling 

Bob Kaiser 

Maria Tesan                  

Homebound and in need of  

confession or Holy Communion?  

We have priests who are available to bring 

the sacraments to you upon request. 

Please call or text  1-646-535-3084 
 

(Names will be removed after 3 

months.  Please update us if 

there is someone who should be 

added or removed. Thank you.) 

The 2023 Calendars are available in the vestibule         

of the church.  We are very grateful to                                 

David T. Ferguson Funeral Home                                      

for their generous donation. 

 



 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

            

Ashley Allen                                Andrew Neybold                

Jeffrey D. Bauer        Daniel Palazzo 

Liam Bennett        Nicholas Paradie 

Brendan Boylan                       Brendan Pelkey 

Brandon Cassidy        Clark Pelkey 

Christopher Chase       Brian Peloso 

Paul Ciabotti                              Kevin Postiglione 

Thomas Cudmore       Michael Reilly 

Robert Green        James P. Salka 

Declan Hardy        Andrew Santos 

Thomas Heintz        Daniel Schlicht 

Nick Kavanah        Raymond Shepard 

James Lidestri                            Mary Tighe 

Austin Maddox        Catherine Tighe 

Anthony Massari                      Justin Warnick 

Joseph Mazzocchi                     Lauren Warnick 

   Lauren Merchant                     Matthew Warren 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

COLLECTION FIGURES   

Week of December 25, 2022                     

Christmas-$45,139.08 

Week of January 1, 2023                                

Weekly-$5,344.00                                                      

Maintenance-$ 1,235.00                                                                   

Solemnity of Mary-$1,210.00                             

Thank you for your continued generosity           

and support of our Parish. 

                                              

 

 

 

 

      

    

    

                                                         

THE 2023 MASS BOOK IS OPEN               

Our 2023 Mass book is now open for your intentions.  

We will not be sending out letters as was done in 

the past.  For the 2023 intentions, you can email your 

requests or stop in during office hours.                  

Forms are available in the back of the church.                    
Please call 845-436-3730 or email 

saintmarysparishoffice@gmail.com for more information. 

 

 

Fr. Paul’s address is: 

Fr. Paul Dmoch                                                                 

Cardinal Egan Residence                                                  

5655 Arlington Avenue, Room 354                                 

Bronx, NY  10471 

Little Lambs had their Annual Christmas 
Show.  It was a sold out performance for the 

little elves that was enjoyed by all. 

 

 

 

mailto:saintmarysparishoffice@gmail.com


 
            

                                       
                                                     

 

  St. Mary’S ConfirMation ClaSS alert   

There will be NO class for Level 7 on Monday, January 9. 

 
Monday and Tuesday Level 7 students are required to attend the Mission on 

Tuesday, January 10 in Fr. Tetreau Hall from 4:00-5:30 PM 

       

 

 

 

 
 

 

Mrs. Biagini and Mrs. Cattaneo’s Tuesday, Level 1 Class 

The children used their artistic talents to design crosses for Christmas. 
 

 
 

                                                                                                                                   

Religious Education News 

January 8, 2023 

 

 



                                                                                                                                         
                                                                                                                                
                                             
                                                                                                                       
                                                                                                                         
             
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                                                                          
         

                                                                                                    
   

                                  

  
                                            
                                 
 
 
 
                                                                                  
 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Good Counsel  Not Just a Shelter or House, 

We’re a Loving Home 

Christopher Bell and Peter Mango from Good Counsel 

Homes recently spoke at all our Masses.   

Good Counsel, founded in 1985, receives all homeless, 

expectant, and new mothers and their children.  Their four 

homes are staffed with dedicated individuals who cultivate an 

environment of love, care and mercy.  Mothers are provided 

with the necessary resources and skills to break the cycle of 

abuse, addiction and poverty. 

If you missed the collection or have not mailed in your Good 

Counsel envelope, please consider supporting this lifesaving 

and life-giving mission.  Good Counsel Envelopes are 

available in the back of the church to take home and to mail 

in a donation for the continuing needs of Good Counsel's 

moms and babies. 

National Toll-free Hotline: 1-800-723-8331 

Office: 201-795-0637 

Visit us on www.goodcounselhomes.org 

LIKE us on Facebook.  Follow us on Twitter, Pintrest or 

Instagram. 

Post Abortion Help:                                                                   

1-877-Lumina1 (1-877-586-4621) or at 

www.LuminaHope.org 

 
   March for Life, Washington D.C. 
             January 20, 2022 
 
    Mass at 4:15 am, Sacred Heart Church, 

26 Still Rd, Monroe, NY;                              
Bus will leave from                                         

Sacred Heart Church parking lot                                                               
at 5 am and return at about 10 pm. 

 Adults $65 Children, students and Clergy $45 
            [Family packages available] 
            For reservations or info call                  
 Rich Strobel at 914-456-0512 
        
       Local March for Life in Monroe NY, 

       Sunday, Jan. 22nd at 1:30 P.M., 

   will be held at the following locations: 

     at the Pond in the Village of Monroe, 

        on Mill Pond Pkwy north of Lake St, 

      and at the Mill Pond Park and Ride. 

    For info call Rich Strobel at 914-456-0512 
 

 

 

St. Mary’s Women’s Bible 

Study group is starting a 

study on the Eucharist by 

Brant Pitre on January 12, 

2023.  We meet Thursdays 

from 7:00-8:15pm at the 

Parish Center.  If you are 

interested, please contact 

Val at 845-496-5708. 

http://www.luminahope.org/
http://www.luminahope.org/


                                                                   

 

 

Dear St. Mary’s Family,  

 The vast majority of the time, the bulletin article that I write each week appears 

identically for both parishes. Normally, it is to inform people about what is going on or to 

relate something educational, informative or both. This weekend’s bulletin article, although 

appearing identically in both parishes, is a little bit different. This weekend, I just want to 

say thank you. 

 Thank you for making my second Christmas with you, after the first full year as your 

pastor, so wonderful. It was a joy to see the church full at the Masses. I’m not sure people 

understand just how great it is for us priests to see the churches crowded. The highest 

calling of our lives is to celebrate the sacraments and seeing the church filled allows us to 

share the saving message and love of Jesus in the Eucharist to many more people. This 

came after a very busy Reconciliation Monday where so many availed themselves of the 

sacrament of penance and received the mercy and love born for us at Christmas. 

 On another note, I was blown away by the Christmas collection. I know times are 

tough for many people, so giving financially is not just generous but sacrificial. Despite the 

challenges, both parishes nearly doubled (doubled!) the collection from last year. This 

shows the love you have for your parish and I only hope as your pastor that I am able to 

reflect that same generosity of spirit in my ministry to you. 

 As we come to the end of the Christmas season this weekend and celebrate the feast 

of the Epiphany, we reflect on the visit of the magi to the Christ Child and their worship of 

the newborn King. With deep gratitude in my heart at the close of this sacred time, there is 

nothing more I can say to you than thank you. 

  
     

                                             Fr. Chris 

 

                                   

From the 
Desk of  

Fr. Chris 


